State of South Carolina
Office of the Gobernor

Nikkl R, HaLey 1205 PENDLETON STREET
GOVERNOR COLUMBIA 29201

March 2, 2015

Mr. Ricardas Zimaitis
143 Wainwright Manor
Summerville, South Carolina 29485

Dear Mr. Zimaitis,

Thank you for your recent correspondence to the Governor’s Office. It is encouraging that
citizens are taking an active role in their government and Governor Haley values receiving
feedback from citizens like you.

While the Governor keeps track of a number of federal issues, we have reviewed your
correspondence and have determined that the South Carolina Congressional Delegation would be
of greater assistance with this issue. You may follow-up with the Congressional Delegation by
using the enclosed contact sheet.

Thank you again for your correspondence and your interest in South Carolina’s government.
Best regards,

Hal Peters

Policy Analyst
Oftice of Governor Nikki R. Haley



